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The position of the Duluth Charter Commission on the question of Municipal Election 

Cycles [moving municipal elections to even years] is as follows: the Duluth Charter 

Commission encourages further public discussion and consideration of the pros and cons 

of this issue, and feels that the issue would benefit from further public consensus prior to 

placing the issue on the ballot.  
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